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June 4-Field Day
June 5-Park and Pool Day
June 6-Kinder graduation (10:30)
and last day of school-Min. Day
June 7-Choirs to Knott’s
Aug. 21/25-Family Classroom
Visits
Aug. 27-School Year Begins!

Bethany Lutheran School
Long Beach, CA

Issue 36:  June 4, 2024

Looking for some ways to keep school
skills sharp over the summer?  Some

families have found success with
“Summer Bridge” books, a non-screen

way to practice reading, math and
language skills for 15 minutes a day.

You can find them on Amazon:  
Summer Bridge Activity Books

I can’t believe I’m writing my last column for the
school year. Every year seems to fly by faster than the
last! It’s been a wonderful CONNECTED year together.

This is the time for thank yous: THANK YOU to our
wonderful teachers and support staff for making
Bethany such a special place. THANK YOU to our
wonderful parents for being so supportive and
helpful and for entrusting your children to our care.
THANK YOU to our stellar graduating class of 2024…
you rock, too! THANK YOU to Bethany Church staff for
your partnership in the Gospel (Ecc. 4:9-10). THANK
YOU to Mrs. Y. and the school office crew for keeping
things running so smoothly, THANK YOU to Karl for
love, patience, understanding and extra time at
school, and finally, THANK YOU to our Heavenly
Father for blessing me with the opportunity to serve
the Bethany Family. 

Have a wonderful summer,
Dr. Fink!

Last chance to check out the MANY
items on the Lost and Found Cart.  
We will be donating any items left

over!

Lost and Found

https://www.amazon.com/stores/SummerBridgeActivities/SummerBridgeActivities/page/15E9B918-C80F-4FF4-93DB-2686D03EE25A?lp_query=summer+bridge+books&lp_slot=auto-sparkle-hsa-tetris&store_ref=SB_A052271923VIYSOHH808K-A088644435MUGA3UW0YN7&ref_=cm_sw_r_cp_ud_ast_store_ZSNJ856Q55DGNW9MJCCZ
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Library Remodel

Another school year comes to a close, but Scrip is a year-round fundraiser. Summer is a great
opportunity to continue earning a rebate - travel, eating out, entertainment, gas,
sports/outdoor activities, home improvement, streaming/gaming - so many options for growing
your rebate this summer! You can still stop by and purchase physical cards in the school office,
but you will never miss an opportunity if you have the RaiseRight app with an online payment
option in place. You can purchase eCards on the spot as you shop and they will be added to
your RaiseRight wallet within seconds - ready to use instantly! Have a wonderful, safe summer!

Ruth Lopez, Scrip Coordinator
rlopez@bethanylutheran.org
562-420-7783 ext. 58

The school library is getting a facelift this summer!  We are in the.process of
weeding out books that haven’t been checked out in many years, as well as
duplicate copies of books.  We have a table outside the library...feel free to stop
by and browse for free books for summer reading!

https://www.simplechurchgiving.net/App/Form/41e6608b-2cee-4344-b9a7-05bb0a72f24f
mailto:rlopez@bethanylutheran.org


Middle School Corner
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Retirement Announcement
Our beloved Kathy Tucker (Community Relations/HR) has announced her plans to retire at the end of
June.  Mrs. Tucker joined our staff in 2009 as Bethany’s very first admissions director.  She has been the
first contact and friendly face for many of our school families, as well as the ultimate party planner...ready
to make every Bethany event extra-special from the first day of Kindergarten until the day our 8th
graders walk down the stairs for the last time.  We will miss her!  Please join us in thanking her for service
to our school...congratulatory/thank you cards may be dropped off in the school office.

Mrs. Sara Cerulle will assume many of Mrs. Tucker’s school duties.  We are thankful they had some years
to work together!

Other Farewells...Part 2
We are saying a fond farewell to Mrs. Shelly Donham, our Grades 3-5 aide.  She and her husband are
moving to Arizona...too far to commute, apparently!  We will miss you, Mrs. Donham!

We are also bidding a fond farewell to Mrs. Orr (again!) as our second grade aide!  Mrs. Orr has been
such a huge supporter of Bethany Lutheran School, always willing to step up and step in.  We wish
her much joy in retirement (for real this time!)

We will be working to fill these positions over the summer...stay tuned!

Calling all current 5th, 6th and 7th grade students and parents!

Please check out the REQUIRED summer reading information 
using the link below. 

2024 Middle School Summer Reading and Enrichment

Several additional recommended activities and boredom busters are
provided as well. 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1jgQ8z_zz7hNR2bNZu_qYwp_om_-R8WyK1yMZc408_K8/edit


PTL  BOARD

Some of our New Staff Members for 2024-2025
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Next Year’s PTL Board Members:
President:  Brandi Murdock
VP:  Cory Steele
Secretary:  LaSaunta Jones
Treasurer:  Amber Nelson

Looking forward to a GREAT year ahead!

Student Success
We welcome Mrs. Kelsey Cornett to the Student Success Team!  Mrs. Cornett is
an experienced teacher who is passionate about helping students learn to
read and spell. (She is also “Mom” to Bethany Kindergartener Violet!)  She has
her BA from Sonoma State and her MA from Pasadena Oaks College and will
be working closely with Mrs. Kritzer.   Welcome, Mrs. Cornett!

Counseling
We are thrilled to begin a partnership with Seeds Therapy for our counseling
services next year. This organization works with other Lutheran schools in our
area and has an excellent reputation for providing student mental health
services, staff and parent training and more.  They will be placing a part-time
counselor here on site, as well, similar to those we have had in the past.
Welcome to our partners at Seeds!

Technology
Mr. Joshua Hicks will be joining our staff as our IT Director.  Mr. Hicks is an alum
of our school and recently completed his degree in computer engineering.  
We’re looking forward to utilizing his expertise to keep our network and
devices running smoothly!

https://seedstherapy.org/


Jianna Camille Acuna Acebo-Lakewood
Jaiden Marie Beatty-Millikan

Kingston Ulrick Benard -Los Alamitos
Sophia Cynthia Carlson -Millikan

Aaliyah Armida Corean Dickson-Millikan 
Bryson Aiden Edwards-Valley Christian
Benjamin Arthur Evans-Valley Christian

Bryce Danger Gorne-St. John Bosco
Valedictorian Anika Paige Morgensen-Millikan 

Hailey Erin Peralta-Valley Christian
Axel Aurelius Simon-Servite 

Damarius Treshon Thornton -Browning
Trevor Anthony Torres-Valley Christian

Adam Valente Vega-Valley Christian
Lauren Precious Ann Walsh-Millikan

Congratulations to our 
8th Grade Graduates!

God bless you as you head off to high school!
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